M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT


            KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
NOVEMBER 5, 2019
RE:                 MEMORANDUM RELATED TO KENTUCKY 21ST CENTURY COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTERS CYCLE 17 RFA-GOODRIDGE ELEMENTARY
                          Goodridge Elementary has run a successful 21st Century Community Learning Centers Program (Club 21C) for the last 4.5 years. The 21st CCLC’s focus is to increase academic achievement by ensuring that students have access to high quality academic and engaging enrichment activities that support students’ individual learning and development. The program is run before and after school with Goodridge Elementary teachers and staff providing the academic instruction and community partners facilitating the enrichment activities.  
                        Due to their success and student growth, Goodridge is applying for continuation funding through the 21st Century Community Learning Centers Cycle 17 Grant. The Boone County Parks is the Co-applicant.
                        I have attached a copy of the Kentucky 21st CCLC Community Learning Centers Cycle 17 RFA.
                        I recommend the board approve the Kentucky 21st CCLC Community Learning Centers Grant Application for Goodridge Elementary, as presented.
